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Welcome to Our Newsletter 

Well, January and February proved to be difficult months 

at Harley House this was due to Covid 19 deciding to pay 

us an unwelcomed visit. Several staff and residents were 

unfortunately affected by this awful virus, but we are 

pleased to say that the fighting spirit of the Residents and 

Staff soon sent Covid 19 packing. We are happy to say all 

Residents and Staff are now fully recovered. We are also 

happy to say all our residents have received their first 

Covid 19 vaccine and 97 % of our staff have also received 

their first dose. And with the Prime Ministers recent 

announcement we are looking forward to welcoming our 

relatives back to the Home and hopefully getting back to 

some normality. 



We managed to enjoy some activities before our residents 

had to isolate. As always, our residents love their dose of 

daily exercises. 

 

 



Spending time on a one-to-one basis is always enjoyed by 

both residents and staff as it provides meaningful 

engagement . 

 

 



Our relatives definatley knew how to keep us motivated 

when the Home was in isolation …. With some lovely 

treats. 

  

The snow provided some much-needed down time for the 

staff and we were very proud of our snowman. 

 



Post isolation our Residents went back to enjoying their 

exercises and a game or 2 of Indoor Skittles. 

 

 

 



The staff and residents felt it was important to show their 

respect for Sir Captain Tom Moore. 

 

The mild weather provided some much relief and meant 

we were able to enjoy going out in the garden. 

 

 



Finally, we are looking forward to welcoming our relatives 

back to Harley House. We are continuing to provide 

Window Visits and visits in our Covid Secure Pod. As per 

the latest government guidance we will also be providing 

face to face visits, we will be ensuring that the visits are 

carried out in a Covid Secure Manner. 

 

 


